
Feckenham Road, Redditch, B96 6DS



***AVAILABLE NOW***

Sheldon Bosley Knight are pleased to
present this well-appointed two-
bedroom first-floor apartment, located
in the sought-after village of Astwood
Bank, Redditch. Set within easy reach
of local shops, eateries, and everyday
amenities, the property offers a
fantastic opportunity for professionals
or couples seeking convenient village
living.

The accommodation comprises an
open-plan kitchen/living area fitted
with a range of wall and base units,
integrated cooker and hob, and ample
space for furnishings and relaxation.
There are two good-sized bedrooms,
along with a bathroom featuring a
shower over the bath, W.C, and wash
basin.

Further benefits include one allocated
parking space and access to standard,
superfast, and ultrafast broadband
services—ideal for remote working or
streaming.

Council Tax Band: A | EPC Rating: D |
Initial 6-Month Tenancy | Pets
Considered

Property Description





Key Features

• AVAILABLE NOW

• Pets Considered

• First Floor Apartment

• Astwood Bank

• Unfurnished

• One Parking Space

• Close to Amenities

• Council Tax Band A

• Energy Rating D

• Initial 6 Month Tenancy

£775 PCM


